
  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Further to our previous letter regarding key dates, we can now share further information on 
the arrangements for the Year 10 Mock Assessments. 

 Year 10 Mock Assessments – Monday 09 December - Friday 13 December  

To support teachers to accurately assess your child’s progress and prepare them for future 
public examinations, we have scheduled subject assessments to take place in school from 
Monday 09 December - Friday 13 December   

• The focus of the assessments is for the students to demonstrate what they know
from content that has been taught by their teacher. Appropriate access
arrangements will be provided, if needed.

• The assessments will take place in the Hall. Along with some rooms for access
arrangements.

• The timetable is attached.

Students have been encouraged to take their books home to revise. 

Please encourage your child to make the most of these opportunities in order to secure 
their progress. They should focus on our three revision techniques; Flash cards, Mind maps 
and Close book recall to prepare for their exams. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Barber, your child’s year 
leader. 

With Best Wishes, 

Miss Antonia Clarke  
Assistant Headteacher 

25 November 2024 




